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10th May 2023 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

The Wizard of Oz 
Thursday 6th July 2023 

 

We are delighted to share that after an overwhelming response to the initial letter regarding the theatre visit to 
The London Palladium to see The Wizard of Oz will be going ahead on Thursday 6th July. We will be travelling to 
London with Cropley’s Coaches, attending the matinee performance at the theatre and then returning to school 
around 9pm. More details regarding the day will be shared closer to the date.   
 
We originally estimated the voluntary contribution of the trip to be £57.50 but can now confirm that, due to the 
number of children who will be coming with us, the coach is slightly less than the original estimate of £30.00; a 
break down of the costs can be found below: 
 

Reason Cost 

Theatre ticket £27.50 

Coach contribution £24.35 

Total £51.85 

 
Please ensure the coach contribution for the trip is paid by 16th June so the transport can be paid for in readiness 
for the trip. If you paid the full amount of £57.50 as the deposit, refunds will be processed in the coming weeks by 
the office. Should you require an extension on the deadline or are unable to fulfil the payment amount, please do 
not hesitate to get in contact with us using y6@spaldingparish.laat.co.uk or by speaking to one of us at the door.  
 
Thank you so much for engaging with this exciting opportunity; we are looking forward to making more wonderful 
memories with the children before they move onto their next educational adventure! 
 
Your sincerely, 
 
Kim Bird, Amelia Siddall and Emma Weatherhill 
The Year 6 Team.  
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